
        February 11, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

The Yearbook Committee would like to include your child in 

the 2021-2022 CCA yearbook.  This publication is only for 

distribution to CCA students and staff.  Please be advised that 

currently we do not have parental permission to include your 

son/daughter in this publication.  This consent is solely for the CCA 

yearbook and does not include any usage on the Nassau BOCES 

website, calendars, newsletters, and/or press releases.   

 

If you would like your child to be part of this memorable 

experience in homeroom pictures and candid shots, please return this 

consent form as soon as possible.  If there are any questions, I can be 

reached at 516-396-2916 during school hours or by email: 

eshea@nasboces.org. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Erin Shea 

Yearbook Advisor 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

□ I do consent 

 

□ I do not consent 

 

Student Name:  ___________________________________    

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:_____________________________  

 

Teacher: ________________________________________ 

 

Date:  __________________ 

 


